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AAC in Action!
Attention Families! 

We invite you to share

Stepping Into AAC is an exciting and innovative partnership project between the

Angelman Syndrome Foundation and PrAACtical AAC.

We are developing a sequence of resources to support families and teams on their

AAC journey. It will inspire and inform those just getting started with AAC, those

seeking momentum, or anyone wanting to learn more about AAC to become a more

informed member of their AAC learner’s team. This project will be a free, public

resource to be released in 2023!

Your photos and videos using AAC in real life

can encourage other families in their journey.

Share Photos or Videos
Photos of people using AAC during

daily life will be important to this

mission. These may highlight ideas 
as part of a handout or newsletter.

Videos highlighting AAC learners 
and their communication partners

engaging in authentic interactions with

and without AAC will be an invaluable

part of this project.

This project seeks to

highlight AAC in families.

We understand that communication is

innately spontaneous and unplanned.

Consider sharing moments such as

social interaction, gaining attention,

AAC in everyday interactions,

communication partner skills, and more!

Submit here

Not all submissions will be used.

If your photo or video is selected,


you will receive a gift card as a

token of our appreciation!

or use the link
www.StepInAAC.org/MediaShareForm


